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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2019 12:41 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage; Howard.Brown; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Maria Rea


Cc: J. Stuart


Subject: sneak preview of NMFS response to Delta edits


Almost done -- here is the sneak preview for your meeting. When I send the doc, I think you could go through


at the meeting together if you wanted; all my comments are drafted in the expectation that would be shared with


Reclamation.


Addressed most edits -- even if I didn't accept DOI wording; I tried to capture the spirit of the suggested edit in


my own words. However, the key flags for DOI are that NMFS did not accept the proposed deletion of


the Perry Survival Modeling and Buchanan results. NMFS *did* accept the proposed caveat in the


introduction to the Perry Survival Modeling (to acknowledge that the real-time triggers might offer better


protection than shown in the modeling), and added some context to the section discussing the Buchanan


model. Another flag is that while NMFS accepted deletions related to COS/RPA in the "Deconstruction of the


Action" sections, NMFS retained, for comparative purposes, some discussion of the COS when evaluating


effects of the PA. I did remove "RPA" from any flagged sections.
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